
From: ebe07675@gmail.com
Sent: 2/19/2016 12:40:03 PM
To: spiveym@rcgov.us; Haley, Nikki; mcdonaldt@rcgov.us; 
ombudsman@rcgov.us; ebe07675@gmail.com
Cc: 
Subject: Graham Fire Report Request

Ms. Spivey: Thank you for the professional return call of last week concerning 
the 207 Woodhaven Rd fire of 2011.  I appreciate your professionalism and 
wealth of knowledge concerning emergency response and investigations in 
Richland County, South Carolina.  

As requested, I look forward to a copy of the investigation conducted by the 
Richland County Emergency response team.  As you are aware, all alleged 
bogus, false and discriminatory charges against me has been dropped and 
expunged.  As discussed, please forward the investigation to me via flash drive.  
I am willing to pay for or will provide you with the necessary drive.

Again, I thank you for all your assistance in this matter. Please acknowledge 
receipt of this correspondence.

Cordially, 

Earl O. Graham

Sent from Windows Mail


